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Toddler #1
September was great to us!! October will be full of learning and fun! We will be celebrating

Halle’s birthday and halloween at the end of the month! We are continuing our ABC’s and will
be going over our shapes and numbers! We are also very excited to start our fall crafts and

our Halloween craft!

Thanks, 
Karla 

Miss Dina

Happy September everyone! We celebrated Luna’s second birthday by eating donuts! We also welcomed
our new friend Adam in toddler 2 class! We still continued learning words that started with the letter E,F,G
and we still continued learning how to say water , thank you and more in sign language! During circle time

we enjoyed singing , counting and learning how to say our friend’s names! For art activities we been making
paper plate donuts, paper plate elephants, tissue paper frog and paper giraffe! We enjoyed playing with

blocks and tunnel for rainy day’s ! 
We enjoyed making memories together in toddler 2 class !!

With love, 
Ms. Paw

Ms. Breanna



Children's House 1-1

Children's House 1-2
We had a very fun September in the CH 1-2 class! Our friends Amin and Zoe celebrated their birthdays. We

continued with the alphabet and covered letters B, C, and D. We have been practicing our fine motor skills by
tracing each letter. We’ve also had fun practicing counting, recognizing numbers and playing with Play-Doh. Our
favorite activity was playing with the parachute!  The weather can be a bit unpredictable this time of year, so now

would be a good time to check your child’s cubby to make sure they have extra clothes for both warm weather and
cold weather. We look forward to learning, growing and having more fun in the month of October! 

Smiles,
Mx. Lindsay and Ms. Verenisse 

October is here! We are so happy and excited to celebrate Halloween and receive autumn. We are continuing to work
with the alphabet letters and making fun crafts with letters. Also we are working with the yellow color this week. Our

next numbers are 7,8, and 9. Our classroom is still working and having fun at the same time. 
  This month we say good bye to Oliver and Saoirse, they will promote to CH-2 and welcoming our news friends

Luna, Sunny, Samuel and Larry. 
  Time flies and we are looking ahead on what November brings us.

  
    Hugs Ms. Yadi & Ms. Edith



Children's House 2-2

Children's House 2-1
Hello parents and friends, we have been busy with fall crafts this month.October will
be Halloween month, we will paint real pumpkins ,make spiders .then we will make
bats ,candy corns, witches ,ghost ,pumpkin mummies, mummies, cats. We have

been working with the children on writing and scissor cutting.our Halloween party will
be October 31 ,in the afternoon. 

Thank you,
Miss. Johnnie
Miss. Amanda

Hello October! This month our friends in CH 2-2 will be working with the letters G, H, I, J
and K. This week we made pumpkin sun catchers and cotton ball ghosts to decorate our
classroom door and bulletin board. Later this month we’re going to be making handprint

ghosts and spiders, Halloween hats, and painting pumpkins. 

Love, Ms. Maria & Miss. Dominique



October Snapshots
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October Happenings

Contact Us:
103 Laurel Ave, Carrboro NC 27510

              Birthdays
Oct 1------------------Erika
Oct 7------------------Jane
Oct 16 ---------------Charlotte
Oct 16 ----------------Luca
Oct 17 ----------------Josephine
Oct 18-----------------Maeve
Oct 21------------------Joseph
Oct 22------------------Harper
Oct 23------------------Rozlien
Oct 28------------------June
Oct 30------------------Halle

 

Halloween Classroom Party
Encourage kids to dress up
for our halloween parade!

Oct. 31 Starts at 9:00

The child who concentrates

is immensely happy.

-Maria Montessori

Hope everybody
has a spooky, safe  

Halloween!


